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Welcome to Year 5! We hope you had an enjoyable break and are feeling well 

rested. We are excited to be working with all of you throughout Year 5. 

The children worked thoroughly in Year 4 to 
ensure they have caught up with as much missed 
learning as possible.  I would like to say a massive 
well done to all children and parents who have 
engaged to the best of their ability. 

We begin this exciting new term by understanding 
about Earth and Space. Alongside this, we will 
cover The Ancient Greeks as well as learning 
about different ocean currents. 

In maths we begin by covering Place Value and 
touching upon 6 digit numbers for the first time.  Following on 
from this we are going to consolidate addition and 
subtraction, using formal methods as well as reasoning and 
problem solving.  Furthermore, we are moving onto 
multiplication and division.  This is so that children can 
multiply by 1 and 2 digit numbers.  As well as being able to 
divide using the bus stop method. 

In our English work, we will be exploring the texts Cosmic 
and Curiosity.  This will then be applied into our work to 
apply this to a range of genres. 

The children will be continuing with missions and WOW 
lessons to develop their emotional intelligence as well as 

personal and social skills.  These can be applied into everyday life.     

Children will continue to take part in French, music, computing and PE lessons every week. 

If you have any questions please feel free to speak to a member of the Year 5 team before 
or after school. We are: 

 
 R. Foster, D.Griffiths, H. Stancliffe and D. Hatton 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Year 5 Team 

  

 


